From: Jeff Bagley <jbagley@benchmarkms.net>

Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 1:40 PM

To: Joshua M. Jeffcoat <jjeffcoat@jhharchitects.com>
Cc: Greg Bonds <ghonds@benchmarkms.net>
Subject: Sulphur Springs Softball

Josh,

There is a $412.50 fee from the MS Dept. of Health for the on-site sewer application review. How do you
want to handle payment? I will need to know the email of who is paying so that the MSDH can send the

link to the portal.
Thanks,

Jeff Bagley, E.I

Benchmark Engineering & Surveying, LLC
Office: 601-627-7783

Cell: 601-506-7935
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